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Brea Terris—Principal 

66 Wilkinson Drive 

Echuca VIC  3564 

 

Ph: 54 107 700 

echuca.twin.rivers.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 

http://www.echucatwinriversps.vic.edu.au 

 

Newsletter—No: 34 Thursday 14th November 2019 

 

 

2019 

TERM 4 
Friday 15th   Gr 5/6 T20 Blast Cricket 

Monday 18th  Coffee Club –9am 

   Responsible Pet Ownership—All Grades 

Tuesday 19th  Gr 1-2 Excursion—Beechworth Bakery &   

   Woolworths Supermarket–Day 2 

   School Choir 

Wednesday 20th Shoe Tying Lessons—Prep Grades 

Wednesday 20th- Grade 6 Melbourne Camp 

Friday 22nd  

Friday 22nd  Icy Poles for Sale @ 1.45pm 

Monday 25th  Coffee Club—9am 

   Grade 5/6 Personal Development   
   Session 

Tuesday 26th  School Choir 

   Gr 1-2 Excursion—Beechworth Bakery &   

   Woolworths Supermarket–Day 3 

Wednesday 27th School Council Meeting 6pm 

Thursday 28th Grade 5/6 Personal Development   
   Session 

   Grade 3/4 Learning Project Presentation 

Friday 29th  Obstacool Inflatable Day & Sausage Sizzle 

   Prep Transition—Day 1—9am-11am 

DECEMBER 

Monday 2nd  Coffee Club—9am 

Tuesday 3rd  School Choir 

Wednesday 4th Prep Transition—Day 2—9am-12pm 

Friday 6th  Icy Poles for Sale @ 1.45pm 

   Christmas Stall 

Monday 9th  Coffee Club—9am 

Tuesday 10th  Prep Transition—Day 3—9am-1pm 

Wednesday 11th School Council 

Thursday 12th Family Christmas Picnic Tea & Hamper  
   Raffle 

Friday 13th  Grade 1-2 Celebration Day 

Term  4 -  11 Weeks 

Monday 7th October  to 

 Friday 20th December 

RESILIENCE,  INCLUSION,  RESPECT 

P rincipal’s Report 

Who would think that we are merely days away from 
summer? The weather has been very unpredictable 

lately especially the strong winds. These winds are causing a 
higher than average number of students presenting with 
asthma symptoms. If your child is suffering from asthma 
during this period, please inform your child’s teacher and 
the office. Please also ensure your child has easy access to 
their asthma medication in their bag.  

 

F oundation Readiness Night  

On Tuesday night, many of our 2020 Prep parents 
joined us for a very informative session on how to best 
prepare your child for school. The evening also consisted of 
a school tour and an opportunity for questions. If you were 
unable to attend, please contact the school and we can 
arrange for you to get a copy of the presentation.  

 

E arly Arrivals and Late Pick Ups 

This is a friendly reminder that children are not actively 
supervised if they arrive at school before 8:30am. We kindly 
ask that all students arrive at school after 8:30am.  

Additionally, there are some occasions when you may be 
late picking up your child/ren from school due to a myriad of 
reasons. If this occurs, please contact the school and inform 
us of your intended arrival time. Your child /ren will be 
waiting in the Office. We kindly ask that you pick up your 
children as close to bell time as possible until before and 
after school care is provided next year.  

 

B efore and After School Care 

There has been a lot of interest in the Before and 
After School Program that will be available from 2020 

at our school. If you’d like to know more about this program, 
please pick up an information sheet from the Office, ask one 
of our staff members or find out more at School’s Out 
website: https://www.schoolsout.net.au/. Word is getting 
out, so register your interest now.  
 

C hristmas Stall 

Christmas is only 41 days away! Our Parent Action 
Group will be holding a Christmas Stall for all our students 
on the 6th of December. They will be selling all things 
‘Christmassy’ for our students to purchase. Students can 
bring up to $10 per student to spend on the day.  

https://www.schoolsout.net.au/


H amper Items  

We will once again be raffling off Christmas Hampers 
and raffle prizes for the end of Year. We are kindly 

asking families to donate an item or two towards our raffle. 
We will set up boxes in the foyer for any item that you’d like 
to donate for the raffle.  

 

G iant Inflatable Fun  

Don’t be mistaken when you see a massive inflatable 

on our oval on Friday November 29th. As the year is 

drawing to a close, we have decided that it is worth 

celebrating. Our students will be able to enjoy themselves 

along with their class on the Giant Inflatable. There will be a 

cost involved however, this will be covered by the excursion 

levy you may have paid at the beginning of the year. Each 

class will be rostered on for a certain time throughout the 

day. Our Parent Action Group will also be hosting a Sausage 

Sizzle from 11:30 – 12:00 on the day for our students and 

their families. Parents and friends are welcome to join us for 

lunch.  

G rade 5 Leadership Day Report  

Last week our Grade 5 students went on their 
leadership excursion. We started the day off with team 

building and a game of Mini Golf at Rich River Golf Course. 
Students enjoyed working together and encouraging each 
other. We were then treated to a delicious lunch in the 
Bistro. This was followed by challenging our self with a game 
of Lawn Bowls. This gave a few our students a chance to lead 
and show off  their newfound skills. We finished the day with 
some fun at Gravity Shack. A great day was had by all and it 
was fantastic to see such fantastic behaviour and leadership 
by our soon to be Grade 6 students.  

 

T 20 Cricket 

Many of our students from Grade 3-6 are participating 
in the T20 Cricket Competition against other schools in 

our area. Good luck to our 3/4 students who are competing 
today and our grade 5/6 students who are competing 
tomorrow. All students are playing at Jack Eddy Oval if you’d 
like to attend and cheer them on.  

 

C are Team  

We are keen to establish a ‘Care Team’ of people who 
would like to help cook up a bank of meals to have in our 
freezer for families who have a new baby in the house or may 
require help in the event of trauma or illness. We are looking 
for volunteers to come to school once a term for a cook up. 
We will provide the food. If you are interested in helping with 
this initiative, please contact Emily, Jenny or Anthea.   

 

 

M elbourne Camp 

This time next week our Grade 6 students and their 

teachers will be attending Melbourne Urban Camp 

for 3 days. Our students will be experiencing many of 

Melbourne’s famous attractions. The schedule is jam packed 

full of adventure and fun. Our students will be travelling by 

train to and from Melbourne returning next Friday night. 

Students will need to be at the Echuca Train Station at 

6.50am on Wednesday 20th for a 7.16am departure and will 

return to the Echuca Train Station on Friday 22nd at 6.38pm. 

Brea Terris 

Principal 

 

2 020 Grade 6 Camp 

This is advance notice of the Grade 6 Urban Camp for 
next year.  This Camp is on Monday 17th-Wednesday 19th of 
February.  Please note this date in your calendars for next 
year. 

 

P rep Grades -Shoe Tying Lessons—Athletes Foot 

On Wednesday 20th November at 2.15pm Ascent 
Footwear is excited to be visiting our school to conduct our 
Shoe Lace Tying Lessons in partnership with The Athlete’s 
Foot.  

RESILIENCE,  INCLUSION,  RESPECT 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WELLBEING WINNERS 

RESILIENCE,  INCLUSION,  RESPECT 

Well done 

Maree and 

Pryce 

FOOTBALL CLINIC 

AWARDS 

Well done Finn, 
Jack 

 and Zander 

Well done to the Students who 

have received ‘10’ 

Wally Stickers 



We would like to wish a  Happy 

Birthday to the following students 

who are celebrating their birthdays 

over the next week.  

Tyler, Mia C , Taylor, Ryder, Mia M, 

Serena, and  

Jayden 




